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Unique Reference: LUTN-S571089
Dear team,
Thank you for your letter and I understand the decision is now made about
moving forward with the large infrastructure projects.
My main concern is around these two issues:

Control of time for late night aircraft arrivals  - I am often disturbed from
sleep by late night aircraft flying in. Will there be strict controls on
flight times at unsocial hours?
Compensation for changes to air quality and noise increases - should we
expect any form of financial compensation in the future?

Kind regards

Ben Rudd
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